
Town of Remington Election Board                                                                             Feb 6,2017 

 

Welcome 2017! 

 

We have a few new poll workers this year. Please welcome Karen and Dave Novacek, Lorrie 

Navarro, Becky Grey, Tony and Holly Kosharek. 

As poll workers, you need to have 6 hours of education every 2 years to remain certified as poll 

workers.  

The Wisconsin Election Counsel (WEC) has many online courses available as well as some classes 

offered at the Wood County Courthouse. Please submit to Kathy Diedrick, PO Box 7, Babcock, Wi 

54413 any verification of completed courses.  

Please visit http://elections.wi.gov/  

                    http://elections.wi.gov/clerks/education-training 

                     http://elections.wi.gov/clerks/education-training/election-inspectors 

                     http://elections.wi.gov/clerks/education-training/webinars 

We have 2 elections this year: Spring Primary-21st February, 2017  

                                                        Spring Election=4th April,2017 

 

I will be holding a class on Wednesday, Feb 15,2017 at the Remington Town Hall at 10 am. If you 

are unable to attend, please let me know.  

 

Looking forward to working with you all. 

 

Kathy Diedrick, Town of Remington Clerk 

715-323-0301 
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